
        
    

        
 

 Supercar Challenge Round 11 & 12 – Brands Hatch GP 
 

Spork Racing goes Brands Hatch UK 

 

During the Supercar Challenge event on the Brands Hatch GP track, September 11, 12 and 

13th, the Spork Racing Team and its drivers Wim Meulders – Jimmy Adriaenssens will sign 

present. The legendary Formule 1 racetrack that opens fully for only a few times a year, 

has been on their ToDo list for quite a while. 

 

 
 

“As well for Jimmy as for me, this year is filled with changes at the home front and we had 

to temper racing a bit this season. Anyway it itches to get back in the car and I’m glad we 

can go out to sharpen our sences in September.” Wim 

Meulders, who isn’t a stranger to the SCC. In 2013 he drove 

in the SCC with Bert Longin in a Saker RapX, to also sign 

into the Blancpain GT Series later on. 

 

Jimmy Adriaenssens “Wim and I first met in 2008 when he 

was competing in the 12h of Spa with the Spork Racing 

Team. Back then I was still racing a Volkswagen Golf 4 

2000cc (an SCC Sports division car), while he drove a Seat 

Supercopa Mk2. You can clearly see that Wim has the 

same drive for results as me and that’s why I’m very much 

looking forward to travel to Kent, UK with him. I’m also 

very glad to be part of this great championship again and 

we’re aiming for good results!” Wim Meulders and Jimmy 
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Adriaenssens have already been racing together in 2009 in the Belgian Touring Car Series. 

 

(press release) 
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http://www.jimmyadriaenssens.be 

http://www.spork-racing.be 

 

Find, follow or subscribe to us on:  

http://www.facebook.com/jimmyadriaenssens.be 

http://www.twitter.com/JimmyA3aenssens 

http://www.youtube.com/jimadr1988 

 


